
RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

Recommendation—Chapter 2, page 9 

The Committee recommends that the Department of Defence ensure that DEO staff’s 
personal and business skills/credentials be of the highest order to enable DEO to 
operate effectively with the business and broader community in this often sensitive area. 

 

Recommendation—Chapter 4, page 31 

The Committee notes that DEO is already obliged to consult stakeholders (including 
residents in the local area) in the disposal of surplus properties and recommends that 
DEO fulfils its obligations in respect of all properties for which it has responsibility for 
their disposal. 

The Committee also recommends that DEO continues to consult stakeholders 
throughout the disposal process. 
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